
 
ADVERTISEMENT FOR 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 
TRANSYLVANIA PUBLIC HEALTH 

106 EAST MORGAN STREET 
BREVARD, NORTH CAROLINA 28712 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that; Transylvania Public Health (TPH) is soliciting proposals for the 
implementation of a Regional Public health Strategic Planning process, on behalf of Region 1 
Public Health Departments (Cherokee, Clay, Graham, Macon, Swain, Jackson, Haywood, and 
Transylvania Counties).  
 
Questions regarding the Request for Qualifications should be directed to Jennifer Galloway, 
Transylvania County Purchasing Coordinator at 828-884-3104 during normal business hours 
(8:30 a.m. – 5:00 p.m.), or by e-mail at jennifer.galloway@transylvaniacounty.org. Questions 
will be accepted up until 4:00 pm on Monday, August 5th 2024, EST. 
 
Proposals are to be received no later than 5:00 p.m. on Monday, August 26th, 2024 EST with 
the envelope marked Regional Public Health Strategic Planning. Please submit two (2) copies of 
the proposal to: 
 

Jennifer Galloway 
Transylvania County Finance Department 

101 South Broad Street 
Brevard, NC 28712 

 
Please also submit a digital copy of the proposal to jennifer.galloway@transylvaniacounty.org 
by 5:00 p.m. on Monday, August 26th, 2024, EST with the subject line, Regional Public Health 
Strategic Planning. 
 
 
The TPH reserves the right to reject any and all proposals in whole or in part and to waive such 
informalities as may be permitted by law. 
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